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PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE CANCELLATION 

INDEPENDENT REVENUE FORECASTING COMMISSION 

Wednesday, April 28, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. 

The Independent Revenue Forecasting Commission will be cancelled on 4/28/2021 and rescheduled for 

May 26, 2021. 

If there are any additional questions or concerns, please call our office at (312)603-6846. Thank you. 


